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Dear Parent/Legal Guardians,


The children in Early Years (Nursery and Reception) and Class 1 are very excited about their Christmas performance of ‘Humph the Camel’. This will be held on Friday 15th December at 10.30am in the school hall. 


Those children with speaking roles have already been given their lines. Please note that Class 1 children have these lines stuck in their homework books. We would greatly appreciate it if you could help your child practice their lines at home so that they feel confident on the day.


The children have also been given a slip which informs you of their role and the clothes they will need. Costumes have been kept very simple – with most children only needing a dark coloured pair of trousers/t-shirt or their ‘smart clothes’ (shirt or a dress/skirt). We will provide the remaining items.

Please bring these clothes, in a named bag, into school on Monday 11th December to ensure that we have everything in time for the performance.


Many thanks for all your support.


We look forward to seeing you at our performance. 


Kind regards,

Mrs Maule and Miss Dick
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